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Dear Mr Risby 

Draft Tasmanian Planning Policies 

The Commission has prepared an overview summary of the representations made on the draft 
Tasmanian Planning Policies (TPPs). The Delegates would welcome any written comments or 
responses from the State Planning Office (SPO) to any matters listed in the overview summary. 
It is a matter for the SPO to determine which matters to comment on and there is no 
expectation that any particular matter should be considered. 

At the end of the hearing process, the Delegates anticipate that they will have some particular 
issues on which they will seek SPO comment. That will be a separate process and one that is 
conducted through the hearing process. The SPO will be advised in advance in relation to those 
matters. 

As is usual Commission practice, this Direction, and any SPO responses will be published on the 
Commission website. 

If you require further information please contact Louise Blyth, Planning Adviser, on 6165 6818. 

Yours sincerely  
 

 
John Ramsay 
Delegate (Chair) 


